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    COUNCIL BILL 23-0388 – Lauraville Business District –  

     Amendment 1 

 

 

The Honorable President and  June 14, 2023 

Members of the City Council 

City Hall, Room 400 

100 North Holliday Street 

 

 

The Commission for Historical and Architectural Preservation (CHAP) at its June 13, 2023 

hearing determined that City Council Bill 23-0388 will have no impact on designated historic 

properties. This issue was placed on the CHAP consent agenda and the Commission voted on 

the following motion (10 members present, 10 members in support): 

  

CHAP has no objection to this Bill. 

 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Eric Holcomb, Executive Director, at 410-371-

5667. 

 

 


